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Upcoming: 
 

Superior Court Candidates  
Thursday, July 15 

7:00 p.m. 
County Admin. Building 

 
Election Day  

Tuesday, July 20 
 

Tea for Tish & Karen 
Sunday, July 25 
2:00-4:00 p.m. 

(Members, 1:30 p.m.) 
Cultural Arts Center 

 
Home Life Dept. Meeting 

Monday, August 9 
11:30 a.m. 
Valentino’s 

 
Board Meeting 

Thursday, August 12 
10:00 a.m. 

 
International Picnic 
Tuesday, August 17 

6:00 p.m. 
McIntosh Reserve 

 
GaFWC Institute 
Friday-Saturday, 

August 20-21 
Athens 

 
National Korean War Veterans 

Armistice Day 
Tuesday, July 27 

Flags fly at half-staff until sunset 
 

TOPS 
Every Monday 
1:00-2:00 p.m. 

TMC Women’s Center 
 

Line Dancing 
Every Tuesday & Thursday 

10:00-11:30 a.m. 
CAC Pilot Auditorium 

 
 
 

 
 
  Next General Meeting 

 
The July 25 tea in honor of Tish Stone and 
Karen Hartley will replace this month’s lunch 
meeting.  The tea will be held at the Cultural 
Arts Center from 2:00-4:00 p.m.  The building 
will be open at 1:00, and members are asked to 
be on hand by 1:30 to greet guests.  Please call 
Glenda Banks at 770-834-8604 if you have 
questions.

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
Club Concerns 

Deaths  
Annie Holt, mother of Tish Stone  
Dorene McDonald, mother-in-law of Micki McDonald 
Sally Owen, former member 
Anne Roberts, mother-in-law of Gwyn Chesnut 
 

Illness  
Brooke Todd, fiancée of Tish Stone’s grandson, Andy Johnson 

 
 
Highlights of July 8 Board Meeting 

 

• Finalized plans for July 25 tea 
• Discussed August 17 picnic for UWG international 

students 
• Discussed August 20-21 GaFWC institute on new 

programs and reporting procedures 
 

 
The Georgia Clubwoman 

 
Thanks to Karen, the CCWC members whose email addresses 
appear in the 2004-06 membership book will soon begin 
receiving The Georgia Clubwoman by email at no cost.  The 
journal is published quarterly by the GaFWC and until now was 
available only in print format and only by paid subscription.  
Please let Karen know if you’d like to have your email address 
added or changed. 



Tallulah Falls School 
 

In a letter to all GaFWC club presidents, 
Tallulah Falls President Kent Anglin has asked 
that clubwomen recommend students who may 
wish to enroll for fall 2005.  A copy of his 
letter is attached. 
 

 
 

Election Day 
 

Remember to vote!  As election day 
approaches, tune your radio to any of the four 
local stations and you’re likely to hear a 
familiar voice reminding you that July 20 is 
the big day.  In a cooperative project with the 
League of Women Voters, five CCWC 
members have recorded public service 
announcements that will run this month and 
again in November.  Participants are Penny 
Ayers, Barbara Green, Sharon Hearnburg, 
Martha Ann Saunders, and Clemmie Walker. 

 
August Institute 

 
All members are invited, and department 
chairs are encouraged, to attend the annual 
GAFWC institute in Athens on August 21.  A 
schedule of events is attached.  The 
registration deadline is August 10.  Contact 
Martha Ann for more information. 
 

Coupon Collections 
 

Members collected 1,493 coupons worth a 
total of $1,255.39 during the month of June. 
 
 

Department Reports 
 

Education:  The Education Department is 
looking into the possibility of developing the 
Dolly Parton Imagination Library program in 
Carroll County.  Representatives will meet 
with community leaders July 23 to review this 
program. 

Picnic for International Students: 
6:00 p.m. Tuesday, August 17 

McIntosh Reserve 
 

This is a club-wide function and all members 
should make plans to be there.  We are expecting 
about 100 people.  Fried chicken and drinks will 
be furnished, but we also need vegetable 
casseroles, fruits and desserts.  We need lots of 
food, so double up on your recipes.  And don’t 
forget to save items for the lending box! 
 
Directions to the park and plans for carpooling 
will be announced in next month’s newsletter. 
 
Questions?  Call Beverly Britt at 770-832-7181 
 

 
Home Life:  The Department continues to 
provide refreshments for the Alzheimer’s 
Support Group. 
 
Public Affairs:  The Department has paid the 
Club’s dues for membership in the Carroll 
County Veterans Memorial Park Association.  
Several department members volunteered to 
help at the July 9 Rundown at Sundown race. 
 
New Hope Boys’ Home welcomes donations 
of all kinds.  The following items are 
particularly needed:  lotion, hair gel, wave 
caps, boar’s head bristle brushes, shampoo, 
conditioner, deodorant, insect repellent, 
athletic socks in boys’ sizes 5 and up, 
undershirts in boys’ sizes 10 and up, and boxer 
shorts in boys’ sizes 10, 12, 14, 16, and 18.  
Contributions to the Home’s building fund are 
greatly appreciated as well; please contact 
Jackie Ward, 770-832-3034, for information. 

 
The Emergency Shelter also needs donations:  
cleaning supplies, canned food, paper goods, 
women’s and children’s clothing, disposable 
aluminum pans, disposable/reusable plastic 
containers, aluminum foil, wax paper, plastic 
wrap, hand-held can openers, alarm clocks, 
and plastic storage containers. 
 

 
 

A Good Today, 
A Better 

Tomorrow 


